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NOTE:  Those receiving the copy of the 

Maze are requested to provide a copy for 

each minister, clerk of session, chairman of 

the Board of Deacons, and Church 

Treasurer.  

 

 

NEXT STATED MEETING 

October 10, 2006 

Shiloh ARP Church, 

 Lancaster, SC 

10:00 A. M.  

 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

Reports for the next Stated Meeting of 

Presbytery are due September 8, 2006  

Please send the report  as a WORD 

attachment to an email to Guy Smith at 

guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you for 

your help. 

  Guy Smith 

  Stated Clerk 

 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

All Presbytery committee chairmen are 

reminded that budget requests for the 2007 

budget of Catawba Presbytery must be in the 

hands of Marty Taylor, Chairman of 

Commitment and Finance, no later than 

August 1, 2006 or earlier if possible.  Thank 

you for your help in getting this information 

to Marty by the deadline. 

 

PRESBYTERY NEWS 

 

The following news is reported from 

the recent stated, recessed and called 

meetings of Presbytery: 

 

Robert B. Elliott, III was examined 

and received by transfer from 

Second Presbytery at the stated 

meeting.  Bob will become Associate 

Pastor at Tirzah. 

 

Andrew Stager was received as a 

candidate under care of Presbytery at 

the stated meeting..  Andrew is a 

Middler at RTS in Charlotte and a 

member of First Columbia. 

 

James Franklin Mitchell was 

examined and received as a licentiate 

from First Presbytery at the stated 

meeting. Jim was ordained and 

installed as pastor of Hickory Grove 

and Smyrna Churches at the recessed 

meeting of Presbytery on June 11, 

2006. 

 

Brian L. Howard was ordained and 

installed as Associate Pastor of the 

Living Waters Church at a called 

meeting of Presbytery on June 25, 

2006.  
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FROM THE COMMISSION 

The Commission acting on behalf of 

Presbytery removed Brian Phipps and Bill 

Babson from the roll of Presbytery without 

censure effective June 22, 2006 and June 

30, 2006 respectively.  The Commission 

also removed the ordination of both men. 

 

The Commission also reports that Andrew 

Kornreich resigned as pastor of Sherwood 

Forest effective June 18, 2006 and will 

receive a severance package until 

September 19, 2006.  John Rogers has 

been appointed Moderator of the 

Sherwood Forest Session. 

 

CATAWBA PRESBYTERY 

2006 CALENDAR 

October 10, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Stated Meeting 

Shiloh Church, Lancaster, SC 

10:00 a.m. 

 

October 24, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Elders’ Association 

Effingham Church, Effingham, SC 

7:00 p.m. 

 

November 3-5, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Middle School Retreat 

at Bonclarken 

 

November 17-19, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Senior High Retreat 

at Bonclarken 

FUTURE MEETING DATES 

 FOR CATAWBA PRESBYTERY 

 

October 10, 2006 

Shiloh Church, Lancaster SC 

 

March 13, 2007 

Smyrna Church, Smyrna , SC 

 

June 5, 2007 

Bonclarken – Convocation, Flat Rock, NC 

 

October 9, 2007 

Tirzah Church, York, SC 

 

March 11, 2008 

Union Church, Richburg, SC 

 

June 3, 2008 

Bonclarken – Convocation, Flat Rock, NC 

 

October 14, 2008 

Unity Church, Lancaster, SC 

 

March 10, 2009 

Westminster Church, Conway, SC 

 

June 2, 2009 

Bonclarken – Convocation, Flat Rock, NC 

 

October 13, 2009 

White Oak Church, White Oak, SC 

 

March 9, 2010 

York Church, York, SC 


